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25th March 2022 
 
School Council – Queen’s Jubilee Green Canopy Project 
 
Dear parents of pupils in our School Council, 
 
I would like to invite your child to join us in planting trees for the Queen’s Jubilee Green 
Canopy Project next Wednesday, 30th March.  
 
We have teamed up with Greenhill Grange Residential Home in Frome, who have kindly 
purchased two Magnolia trees to plant with us. Several residents from Greenhill Grange will 
be visiting school on Wednesday morning to plant the first tree with us. We then hope to 
travel to the residential home to plant the second tree at their site on the same morning.  
 
Our School Councillors are keen to have an ‘Eco’ focus this year, so they are the perfect pupils 
for the job! To make this possible we require consent from parents, agreeing that you are 
happy for your child to travel to Greenhill Grange Residential Home by taxi or with a parent, 
Mrs Rodgers (who works at the home). Please complete the slip below and return to the 
school office by 9am Monday 28th March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Cottrell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



School Council – Queen’s Jubilee Green Canopy Project 
 
Return this completed slip to the School Office by 9am on Monday 28th March.  
 
I give permission for my child ________________________ to take part in the Queen’s Green 
Canopy Project at Greenhill Grange Residential Home on Wednesday 30th March from 10:15 
– 11:15. 
 
I give permission for my child to be driven to and from the event by a taxi (accompanied by 
Mr Cottrell) or by car with Mrs Rodgers (Oak Class parent) and will provide a car seat for my 
child if required. 
 
I do/do not give photo consent for my child for (delete as appropriate) school website / 
local media / Greenhill Grange social media.  
 
You can withdraw or change your consent at any time before the photograph date, by 
emailing the school at admin@chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk  or writing to the school address. 
Please see our Privacy Notice on our school website. 
 
 
Signed _______________________________________________ Parent  
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